The Special Meeting scheduled for May 2nd, 2024, has been cancelled due to
the lack of a quorum. Despite our best efforts to ensure a productive
gathering, it is necessary to postpone the meeting until we can secure the
required number of members to constitute a quorum.

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. We
understand the importance of these meetings in addressing critical matters
concerning our community.



